
 
 
 
 

December 2023 
 

Yá'át'ééh West Region Members: 
 
By now all the West Region Clubs have voted in their new Board, Congratulations to all 
that have moved up and accepted your new role for the Year 2024.  As we start the Year 
2024, start reeling in new members and start helping the new 2024 Region Director, 
Heather Woods.  When she has email you anything, Please be respectful and respond 
back to her, this is one of the hardest things that I faced while I was the 2023 RD.  
Heather has a lot of knowledge, and she can help you. 
 
The AIMEE Contest this year was so much fun and easy, helping Philana Thompson 
change the way we did this contest, it is now so much easier to file and cost efficient, no 
more muddling through all those papers, we are saving some trees.  Philana asked me if 
I wanted to accept this role again, but I told her I need to strengthen my health & take 
care of myself and I’m also on our local San Juan Reginal Medical Center Board, so I will 
be taking a year off.  This Contest was something I liked doing, reading about what the 
other ADDC Clubs are doing, if any of you would like to do this in Year 2025, start 
thinking about it, you will learn a lot.  Being on this Committee got me involved with the 
Board, made me feel important (LOL).  
 
When I joined in Year 2015, I never thought I would be serving on any ADDC Committee 
or being West Region RD, serving on the Board in the Farmington Club, in the past years I 
have learned so much about bylaws and on and on.  I encourage each one of you to start 
a role, West Region, needs each of you, some of you have just joined, speak up and give 
us your ideas.   
 
In the Farmington Club we recently lost a club member, Deb Gibson, it saddens my 
heart, Deb might have been late, but she was always there if nothing else was on her 
agenda.   
 
To All The West Region Members, Thank you for letting me serve as your 2023 Regional 
Director, I tried my best to done things correctly, I had members to help me along the 
way, to read my letter and tell me what I need to take out and correct my grammar etc.  
 
Barbara Pappas, I was always emailing her about certain things, maybe she got tired of 
me sometimes but that’s the only way to learn, Thanks Barbara!   
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A big Thanks to Philana Thompson, she was always next door to help me and rooting for 
me to go forward.  When I found out that I couldn’t travel to Nashville, TN to preside over 
our West Region Meeting,  she was amazing, like the roadrunner buzzing around to get 
everything in order and she got the job done presiding over the meeting, you all don’t 
know how sad I was not to be there.  I always tell her you are one of the most smart, 
amazing, and full of knowledge Woman that I know and glad she is one of my best 
friends.   
 
Cindy Garrison – Roswell Club, this lady was always emailing me, asking me where to 
help and checking on me, encouraging me through my sickness. Thank You Cindy!  
 
Members of the Farmington Club, Thank You All, for taking me under your wings and 
helping me, making sure I was doing well, during my sickness bringing me cooked food, I 
got spoiled!  You do not know how lucky I am to be a member of this Club! 
 
West Region Members, keep pushing forward, GET INVOLVED!!! 
 

“GREATER KNOWLEDGE  ̴  GREATER SERVICE” 
 

 
Ahéhee' (Thank You)  
Your 2023 RD, Esther Greyeyes 


